
LCM Diaconate Communion Setup Schedule
Here is the monthly Communion Setup 
Schedule.

Process: 
You will be responsible for preparing 
the Communion Table for 1st Sunday Holy 
Communion per the Schedule. 

Please note that you cannot prepare the 
table a day or more before 1st Sunday as 
the church tenants use the table prior 
to our service. You must setup the table 
directly before our 12:00 noon service. 

Our most recent members will be trained 
on the setup procedure (see schedule 
below). Please check that the Communion 
tablecloths and Sacrament trays are 
clean and ready for the month’s use. 
Please seek assistance if you have any 
questions. 
Also on your assigned month please check 
that Baptismal towels and robes are 
clean and ready for the month’s use.

Please put this schedule into your 
personal calendars. If you cannot 
perform the setup you should ask any 
member of the Diaconate to assist.

Communion Setup Schedule

-2025-
January - Brewsters
February - Campbell
March - Westons 
April - Thurstons
May – Mimms
June - Collins
July - Jones
August - Brewsters
September - Campbell
October -  Westons
November - Thurstons
December - Mimms
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